Current 2021 OSHC Users Statement of Intention for 2022

So that the service can begin looking at 2022 numbers we are asking families to complete the following form prior to the 23th December 2021.

Please note that current OSHC bookings do not currently roll over to 2022.
This form must be completed to secure place for 2022.

CHILDS NAME:______________________
CHILDS NAME:______________________
CHILDS NAME:______________________

Please tick the Permanent bookings that you require for 2022.
OR: I will be requiring bookings on a casual basis for 2022  Y/N

	Booking
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	BSC  ($15)
	
	
	
	
	

	ASC  ($25)
	
	
	
	
	



Children Leaving at the end of 2021
Please indicate if your child/ren will not be returning to the service in 2022
Name:________________________________________________________
Siblings starting in 2022
Please notify if you have another child/ren starting in 2022.
You will need to complete an enrolment form which can be found in the OSHC building.
Childs Name:_____________________ Enrolment form completed Y/N?
Please return form to Brighton OSHC by 23rd of December 2022

